

## 

## Pictures from parade and cemetery

John Larsen <john@larsen-family.us>

Mon, May 30, 2011 at 12:39 PM

Reply-To: john@larsen-family.us

To: Phillip Larsen <phillip.larsen@myldsmail.net>

Cc: joyce@larsen-family.us

Hi Dear Phillip,

Attached are a few pictures from this morning's activities. I'll take more at the Burgess BBQ and send them next week.

300: Waiting for the parade to start at our traditional spot

302: Another waiting picture. I've taken up a new hobby as you can see ;)

305: The NHSS marching band was in the vanguard position right after the colour guards

309: The old alto sax player is still alive and kicking in the Hudson VFW band!

316: Visiting Stanford's grave at the Woodlawn Cemetery. This is our 5th year.

317: Ditto

318: Joyce planted more flowers Saturday and put in a new solar lamp. It looks nice.

The NHSS band was the very best of all the bands. It was sharp and their precision was very good. The next largest band was Elm Street Middle School. NHSN band was small and the crowded in the ranks making them look even smaller. There were also bands from Fairgrounds, Pennichuck, and BG. I enjoyed hearing the bands play and watching them march. It is a difficult thing to do.

The cars all need baths, so I'm going to go outside now and hose them down. That's as good as it is going to get this time.

Love you!

Dad

--

\_\_\_\_\_

John R Larsen <john@larsen-family.us> http://larsen-family.us

## 7 attachments

**Img\_0300.jpg** 182K

**lmg\_0302.jpg** 193K

**lmg\_0305.jpg** 232K

**Img\_0309.jpg** 151K

**Img\_0316.jpg** 248K

**Img\_0317.jpg** 242K

**lmg\_0318.jpg** 280K

2 of 2 10/21/2012 08:30 PM